Seminary Hill Association, Inc.

Resolution on Proposed Storm-water Fee

12 January 2017


Whereas, the Chesapeake Bay Authority has mandated that the City of Alexandria remediate the storm-water run-off from approximately one quarter of its 15 square miles by 2028; and 

Whereas, The City of Alexandria has proposed funding this remediation with the concept of a “storm-water management fee” based on areas of impervious surface. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Now therefore, the Board of Directors of the Seminary Hill Association, Inc. (SHA), endorses the “storm-water management fee” concept rather than other methods of meeting the cost of remediation.

Adopted on 12 January 2017.
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